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Congratulations, Locals 254 & 348

L.U. 230, Victoria, B.C. – Service pins were presented to several members including Tom Turner, Bob Stirling, Charlie Lennon, Tom Cheston and Harold Townsend with 40 years of service. Congratulations to all on a job well done. 


We, along with the other mixed locals in British Columbia, have transferred our outside jurisdiction to Local 258. It was the only hope left in an attempt to counter this government’s anti-union position with Bill 19 and privatization. We wish Local 258 and the line hands well. 


It was a proud day for all Canadians with the opening ceremonies of the XV Olympics in Calgary. Local 254 can be especially proud of being the first union named as an official sponsor. These members gave hundreds of volunteer flags and banners. Calgary showed the world what it could do. Well-done to Locals 254 and 348.


If the majority of the jobs come through, we can look forward to a better year. 

J.R. “Jim” McAvoy, B.M. – F.S.  
